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TO ALL OUR VALUED CUSTOMERS AND STAKEHOLDERS

RE: COVID-19 CASES INVOLVING FOREIGN WORKERS EMPLOYED BY PORT
SERVICE CONTRACTORS IN PORT KLANG

The Management of Northport has been informed of an outbreak of COVID-19
cases among foreign workers employed by port service contractor companies in
Port Klang. The spread is reported to have occurred at the foreign workers' living
guarters in Pulau Indah.

As the safety and health of our stakeholders is of paramount importance,
Northport has taken immediate and proactive actions by temporarily
suspending the operation of the affected port service contractors and
prohibiting the entry of employees of these contractors into Northport premises
to avoid the risk of contagion, pending the results of the COVID-19 screening
tests conducted on all employees of the companies involved.

As a precautionary measure, the Management of Northport has also carried ou.’r
thorough disinfection of all areas exposed to the risk of fransmission, in
accordance with the guidelines of the Ministry of Health Malaysia.

As our business operations is running as usual, we advise all our valued customers
and stakeholders to remain calm. Please refrain from spreading irresponsible
fake news that could cause unnecessary panic.

Northport will continue to work closely with the Ministry of Health Malaysia, Port
Klang Authority as well as other relevant government departments and agencies
to ensure the well-being and safety of all our customers and stakeholders are
protected.

For further information and enquiries, please contact our Port Control Centre
(PCC) at 03-3176 7110 or 03-3169 8977 or e-mail to pcc@northport.com.my.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,
- NORTHPORT (MALAYSIA) BHD

CAptid,

DATO' AZMAN SHAH MOHD YUSOF
Chief Executive Officer
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